Temporary
weekend closure -
platform 4

Saturday 2 and Sunday 3 April 2022

Platform 4 will be closed for station upgrade works on
Saturday 2 and Sunday 3 April 2022.

The station will operate as normal and rail services will
be unaffected.

Please take care around the work zones.

Thank you for your understanding while we build you a
better Auchenflower station.

For more information, please contact the project team on free call
1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
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